Further Delays to Strata Law
Reforms

Strata law reforms in NSW will be further delayed with changes
now not due to come into place until July 2016.

The plan to reform the state’s 50-year-old strata laws was
first flagged in 2011 but a series of ministerial changes have
hampered the process.

For further information see — SMH and Strata Law Reforms

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice contact us here
or call 02 9562 1266, we're happy to assist.
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